
    
  

  

   

  

  

 

  
Dear  
 
Many thanks for your freedom of information enquiry about the Seaside & Country Homes scheme. 
The scheme has been running since the 1960s and has been administered by the Greater London 
Authority since 2011. The table below sets out the number of lettings to London households 
through the scheme from 2007/8. Unfortunately, we do not hold historical information on this.  
 

2007/08 170 

2008/09 182 

2009/10 237 

2010/11 209 

2011/12 218 

2012/13 201 

2013/14 155 

2014/15 147 

2015/16 126 

2016/17 110 

2017/18 105 

 
The scheme comprises a total of around 3,000 properties and each year a proportion of these 
become available for letting – usually between 5 and 7 per cent.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Debra Levison 
Senior Manager – Housing Programmes and Services 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information 
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